
ferranta
Public Meeting



3.  Loss of Community Character: Our subdivision is known for its peaceful, low-
density residential environment, which is a significant draw for my family, other
families and long-term residents. High-density development threatens the character and
identity of our neighborhood, potentially leading to a loss of green space and a rise in
noise and pollution levels.

4.  Environmental Concerns: Our neighborhood is already suffering from the air
pollution of nearby businesses/factories. Also increasing density in our community
could lead to environmental degradation, particularly if the development involves the
removal of mature trees and green spaces. This could negatively impact local
biodiversity and reduce the overall environmental quality of the area.

In light of these concerns, I strongly oppose the proposed Zoning Amendment Application and
request that the Council vote against including our subdivision within the PMTSA boundary.
Instead, I encourage the City to explore alternative locations for high-density developments
that are better suited to accommodate such growth without compromising existing
communities.

Thank you for considering my concerns. I hope the Council will take the residents'
perspectives into account and make a decision that reflects the best interests of our
community.

Sincerely,

V. R.

 

 




